
You're Invited to Our Family Reunion! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting our annual family reunion this summer! It's a 

wonderful opportunity for us to reconnect, share stories, and create new memories. 

Date: July 15, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park, Pavilion 3, 123 Park Ave, Springfield 

Please bring a dish to share and any outdoor games you might enjoy. We will have activities for 

all ages, making it a perfect day for the entire family! 

We hope to see all of you there! Please RSVP by June 1, 2023, so we can plan accordingly. 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


